
Minutes, Faculty Council, April Meeting 

Faculty Council met at the CHEC Board Room on April 19, 

2013 at 1.00 pm. 

Preliminary to conducting the council’s business, the 

council sponsored a Roundtable discussion for the 

candidates running for election to the College Board of 

Trustees. Council President Mike Cohick asked a series of 

12 questions. The six candidates each had two minutes 

to reply to each question. The Roundtable ended at 

approximately 3.00 pm. 

Council business: 

A motion was requested, made, seconded and passed to 

approve the minutes of the March meeting. 

A motion was requested, made, seconded, and passed to 

defer all other reports and business to the May meeting. 

A motion was requested, made, seconded, and passed to 

adjourn at 3.20pm.  

 


